

BBPSRH/Parent/2025/ 102

29 March 2025

"Every new beginning comes from some other beginning's end." - Seneca

## **Dear Parents**

Bal Bharati Public School, Rohini is delighted to welcome you all to the new academic session 2025 - 2026. A new session brings with it fresh opportunities, renewed enthusiasm, and the promise of new achievements. As we embark on this journey together, we encourage our students to set new goals, embrace learning with curiosity, and strive for excellence in all endeavours.

The school will reopen on **2 April 2025** and the school timings will remain the same as the previous session. We look forward to another year of growth, success, and joyful learning.

Let's make this academic year a remarkable one!

Regards

**GEETA GANGWANI** 

(Principal)